
Notice on the Labor Day Holiday of SaleYee Distribution Platform in 2025

Dear distributor,

Hello!

As the Labor Day holiday approaches, we would like to kindly remind you of

SaleYee Distribution Platform’s holiday schedule for Labor Day 2025 to help

you plan ahead and ensure smooth business operations.

According to the national holiday arrangement, the SaleYee distribution

platform will be closed from May 1, 2025 (Thursday) to May 5, 2025 (Monday),

a total of 5 days. During this period, the platform will fulfill orders as usual to

ensure that the business of distributor partners is not affected.

Important Notes:

1.Customer Support: If you encounter any order-related issues including

in-sale or after-sales concerns, please submit your request directly on the

SaleYee Distribution Platform. Our dedicated support team will be available

daily to assist you.

2.Urgent Matters: For time-sensitive issues, please contact your dedicated

account manager promptly.



3.The entire SaleYee Distribution Platform team wishes you a joyful and

relaxing Labor Day holiday! We look forward to achieving even greater

success together in May.

Thank you for your continued trust and support.

Best Regards,

SaleYee Distribution Platform Team


